
 
 

Retirement of Director/Senior Deputy Chairman 
  

 

 

Singapore, 9 May 2003 - We wish to inform that Mr Lee Hee Seng, Director and Senior Deputy 

Chairman of United Overseas Bank Limited and a member of its Executive, Nominating and 

Remuneration Committees, has retired from the Bank with effect from 8 May 2003.  

 
 

For further information, please contact: 

Ms Teo Suan Hwi  
Corporate Affairs Division 
United Overseas Bank Group 
Tel: 65-6539 3972 
Fax: 65-6538 2559 
Email: Teo.SuanHwi@UOBgroup.com 
 
 

 

 

 


